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Voting by mail/early voting is much easier for people like myself who struggle with 

chronic health issues. Standing for an extended period of time is extremely difficult 

for me and being able to fill out my ballot at home and drop it in a mail box or ballot 

box means I am able to vote without undue pain and stress. It is a tried and true 

method of voting and there is no legitimate reason for removing it as an option. We 

should be making it easier for people to vote, not harder. 


